IN MEMORY OF
CHRISTINE SATO

The Governor's Office of Strategic Planning and
Budgeting dedicates this book to the memory of
Christine Sato.

Christine began working for the budget office in
1996. During her years as a budget analyst she
served with dedication and loyalty. Much of her
efforts were dedicated to serving the behavioral
and public health needs of Arizona residents. Her
insight and persistence helped to make the new
Arizona State Hospital a reality, in turn providing
assistance, sanctuary and hope to many Arizonans
in need.

She will be remembered as a kind and gentle spirit.
In a job with inherent pressure and stress, Christine
brought a sense of humor and adventure that she
shared with her colleagues.

Christine's contributions and her joyful presence
enriched many lives. She will be greatly missed. ¥





